
 

 

 
 

State of Alaska Individual Assistance 
 

Applicants with questions regarding their state individual assistance application 

can contact the state individual assistance hotline. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

State of Alaska Individual Assistance awards will be determined during the 

reconsideration process following each applicants’ final determination from FEMA 

and SBA. Applicants to the state individual assistance program must have 

completed the appeal process with FEMA, and must accept an SBA loan if you are 

eligible, to be reconsidered for the State program. More information and news 

releases can be found at ready.alaska.gov/earthquake. 

State Individual Assistance 

 

Hotline: 855-445-7131  

Hours: 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Monday through Friday 


